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BY 2025:

global demand

for water will

have grown by
over 40%

Our reference: 2005/0313F5

4 September 2009

Group Manager — ESD
Bankstown City Council
DX 11220 BANKSTOWN

Attention: Mr D Smith

Dear Daniel

SuBJecT: PoOTTS HiLL BUSINESS PARK

Landcom has requested that Sydney Water provide its confirmation to your Council
of its commitment to maintain the proposed “entry statements” for the future Potts
Hill Business Park.

The proposed entry statements will form part of the landscaping elements of both
of the future road i.e. Nelson Short Street and William Holmes Street and it is
confirmed that Sydney Water will be undertaking their on-going maintenance.

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact Sydney Water's Senior
Project Manager, Peter Byrne, on Ph. 8849 4785.

Yours faithfully

Gary In
Manager, Property
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